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Farmington Senior Citizens 7-18-22 

 

July 18, 2022 

 

Meeting number 869 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:05 PM on Monday, 

July 18, 2022, by President, Gary Weidenborner.  24 members, and no guests were present.  Pam 

Miller from Legacy at Fairways stopped by with cookies and the Legacy’s concert schedule for July 

and August.  Then we enjoyed our dish to pass lunch. 

 

President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:47 PM.   

 

Secretary’s Report:  The minutes from the June 20th meeting were read and approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  The balance in the Treasury as of June 8, 2022, is $443.53.  This includes a check 

from the Town to cover the Open House expenses. 

 

Anniversary:  We sang Happy Anniversary to Carol Kansco. 

 

No new birthdays. 

 

Sunshine Report: None 

   

Entertainment:  

• Vice President Ruth Weidenborner has inquiries out about programs for our meetings. 

• After the meeting we will play a game.  Ruth Weidenborner will explain then. 

• The annual picnic will be held on August 15th.  Members were asked to sign up for their meat 

and for a dish to pass.  Sign-up will continue at the next meeting. 

 

Old Business:  None 

 

New Business:  None 

 

Town of Farmington Update by Gary Weidenborner:   

• The Town of Farmington Carnival is August 3, 4, and 5 at the Pumpkin Hook location.   

• There is no date for completion of the road behind Farmington Gardens. 

 

50/50 Raffle:  Marilyn Eck won $10 in the 50/50 raffle and donated it to the club. 

 

Jerry Annesi shared some funny stories. 

  

President Gary Weidenborner closed the meeting at 1:10 PM. 

 

Then members played a game of “Tell Me A Story” led by Vice President Ruth Weidenborner. 

 

There were dominos after the meeting. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Kathy Wagner, Secretary 


